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From: Vollrath, John

To: Filbert, Jennifer M - DNR
Subject: RE: Lake Monitoring Annual Reports & Information for the 2013 Season
Date: Monday, April 29, 2013 5:07:04 PM

Hi Jennifer, just a quick note to let you know that the McDill Pond in Stevens Point will begin refilling
this week. It has been drained down for two seasons now, and we are looking forward to having a
pond again. You will be receiving reports this summer.

John Vollrath
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